
Dear Friends, 

We hope this letter finds you safe and well. These last several 
months have been a real challenge with regard to trying to resume 
face to face worship. In evaluating all our criteria as well as 
following the guidelines of Presbytery, the CDC and Florida Health 
Department this task became a difficult one. Taking into account all 
those components we are not able to open our doors to resume 
worship services at this time. We however have been working very 
hard on being able to bring you the audio-visual church services via 
the internet. It has been a lot of coordinating but we are happy to 
announce that barring any technical difficulties beginning Sunday, 
August 16th you will be able to enjoy Sunday worship with Dr. 
Bailey, Dr. Beckman and Bruce Thomson. It will, at the beginning, 
be a condensed version of the Sunday worship service but as we 
become acclimated to using this new system, we can add additional 
components. Even after face to face worship resumes this link will 
be available for your viewing on our website. The hope is that with 
this new addition to Peace Church you will have your spiritual 
needs satisfied until we can open our church doors for worship. We 
are blessed to have a congregation of talented individuals who give 
of their time to help Peace Church join the many churches with 
online worship. We have purchased pre-packaged communion 
elements that will be available to you so that you can partake of 
communion at home. Watch our website for details of any changes 
relating to our startup date and the distribution of communion 
elements. 

On our church website there is a link that will direct to where you 
can view the church service. We are all looking forward to the day 
when we can resume face to face worship but in the meantime, this 
is a great alternative.  

Be safe. 
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